
 

 

 

Greetings! 

As the semester comes to a close, we wanted to share some news and pictures from BSD this 

semester.  

BSD’s dormitory has been completed! Aloysius Bibum (BSD Director) commented, “The 

complex is beautiful, spacious and comfortable and has indoor plumbing!!  It is a joy to the BSD 

family!  We thank you very much for your enormous support which ensured the completion 

of the project. In recognition of this support, we dedicated the complex by naming it the 

"Diane and Theodore Johnson Residential Hall" (after our major donor). Students, Staff, 

Families celebrated with a Dormitory Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.” 

 

JANUARY 2015 



Students in class, learning… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



…and after school, socializing and playing. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

MARCH 2015 

Members of the local Lion’s Club visited BSD and donated some food and supplies.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beltus Eyonga, art teacher and housefather for the boys’ dorm, painted the amazing map on 

the side of a classroom building.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MAY 2015 

Volunteer services, Bezev, a German Development NGO, visited BSD. They sent volunteers to 
BSD.  BSD organized the following activities for the coordinator during her 3 days at BSD: Form 
5 (similar to high school) students gave history class presentations on colonialism by the 
German, French and British, and took the visitors on a tour of German monuments in Buea. 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BSD and FoBSD appreciate all your support!  Have a wonderful summer! 

FoBSD Board:  

Teresa Arcari , President; Ann Bibum-Kona, Vice President; Cheryl Shahan, Secretary, 

Bernadette Bertrand, Treasurer; Teresa Kona, Board Member; PeV McCoy, Board Member; 

Lucie Ngongbo, PhD, Board Member; Marie Therese Oyalowo, Board Member; le Toudjida 

Allara, Board Member; Ernest Tsala, Board Member. 


